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Now’s the right time, because we’re hiring. 
Drivers, clerical staff, and supervisors.

Join our team to make public transit out of 
the ordinary.

STLaval.ca/careers

4 tips on how to avoid 
lineups at the beginning 
of the month
1.	 Reload your OPUS card at a ticket office up to three months 

in advance.

2.	 Buy your monthly pass as early as the 20th of the previous 
month at one of 40 locations in Laval.

3.	 Sign up for the OPUS+ annual pass and get the 12th month 
free!

4.	 Reload your OPUS card at home with OPUS en ligne. 

For details and terms and conditions, visit STLaval.ca/purchase

Tap and pay  
is here to stay
Great news! We’re transitioning to 
a new payment solution and we’ll 
be installing new credit card 
terminals on all our buses. 

Why?

1.	 Our pilot project in partnership 
with Desjardins Group is 
coming to an end.

2.	 We want to make sure the new 
systems will be compatible with 
your cards and smartphones 
for as long as possible. 

3.	 With the new terminals, we will 
be able to introduce debit card 
payments in 2022. Yes, you 
read it right!

Are you a student?  
Be sure to renew  
your OPUS card
To continue enjoying discounted transit fares, 
you must renew your OPUS card with photo ID 
by October 31. 

Important: OPUS cards are issued and 
renewed at ticket offices by appointment only.

STLaval.ca/student

No Wi-Fi?
No problem!
Find your bus stop number (at the bottom 
right of the bus stop sign) and text it to 
511785 to get real-time bus schedules.

STLaval.ca/texto

Want to switch up 
your career?


